
YAHA Recruiting Letter 12 2015 
 
   

Yakima Amateur Hockey Association (YAHA) wants you! To help grow our 
youth hockey programs. A new Program Growth/Recruiting Committee is now 
forming but we need more volunteers to get the committee off and running 
Ideally we are looking for at least two more volunteers 
and one person that would like to head up the committee. 
If you have some ideas on how to make our programs grow and would like to help, 
please contact any coach or board member. 
 
Have a happy and safe holiday season. 
 
Dane Pierone 
YAHA President 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


